
 
 

     October 31, 2001 
 

To the Honorable 
     the Common council 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Subject:  Resolution granting permission for water sales to the 

Village of Thiensville 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Wisconsin Gas Water Services is a wholesale customer of the Milwaukee Water Works 

and distributes water in the City of Mequon.  
 
The contract with Wisconsin Gas Water Services limits the service area to the municipal 

boundaries of the City of Mequon.  Recently, the Village of Thiensville expressed 
interest in obtaining Lake Michigan water and Wisconsin Gas Water Services requested 

permission to proceed with talks with the Village.   The Village of Thiensville has a 
population of approximately 3,300, lies entirely within the boundaries of the City of 
Mequon and is essentially fully developed.  The Milwaukee Water Works has no 

objection to including Thiensville in the area served by Wisconsin Gas Water Services.  
 

Your favorable consideration of this resolution is respectfully requested.  
 
 

     Sincerely, 
 

 
     Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 
     Milwaukee Water Works 

 
 

 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua, Commissioner 
     Department of Public Works   
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